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Dear everyone,  

Mabel Hope had a lovely summer 

holiday – lots of swimming in the sea 

and playing with her toys. 

But she was pleased to come back 

to school and see everyone.  

 

She has become a little bit scared around school.  She seems to be scared of 

children running and making a lot of noise. 

To help Mabel, please could everyone remember to walk in the corridors quietly 

– if you see her, you can wave at her or let her come to you, you do not call out 

her name or go to touch her. Hopefully this will help her become less scared. 

Thank you.  

 

If you happen to see her do a poo, please come and get a yellow flag 

from the drawer outside Miss Payne’s office and put the flag next to 

the poo. An adult will then clear it up.  

 

 

 

Mabel Hope and Miss Payne. 

 

 


